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Comments: Seems that the non motorized group is constantly wanting to eliminate all trails for the motorized

groups.  Non-motorized users currently have two to three times the amount of trails compared to motorized trails

yet it is never enough for them.  It is time to tell them NO!!  Keep our trails open to OHVs.  After all, it is the

money generated by OHV users that generates millions of dollars for our state/ trails yet the non motorized

contribute little to no money. Please keep our trails open to OHV riders.


